
 

November 7, 2023 
 

Law Enforcement Organizations Call for Greater Truck Parking Capacity 
 

In conjunction with the U.S. Senate Transportation and Infrastructure Subcommittee’s hearing 
Examining the Causes of Roadway Safety Challenges and Possible Interventions, the following 
law enforcement organizations issued this joint statement in support of expanding truck parking 
capacity on our nation’s roadways: 
 
“The national shortage of truck parking capacity is a serious safety issue that concerns the 
entire motoring public. Investment in infrastructure is a proven means to improving highway 
safety. Congress can play a constructive role by dedicating federal resources to expand truck 
parking capacity so that the nation’s professional truck drivers have greater access to safe and 
authorized parking options.” 
 

National Sheriffs’ Association 
International Association of Chiefs of Police 

Commercial Vehicle Safety Alliance 
ATA Law Enforcement Advisory Board 

Arizona State Troopers Association 
St. Johns (Florida) Sheriff’s Office 

Colorado State Patrol 
Tennessee Highway Patrol 
Washington State Patrol 

North Dakota Highway Patrol 
 
 

 
 

### 
 
American Trucking Associations is the largest national trade association for the trucking industry. 
Through a federation of 50 affiliated state trucking associations and industry-related 



conferences and councils, ATA is the voice of the industry America depends on most to move our 
nation’s freight.  
 


